
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Bill Steele, Chief of Police  

DATE:    May 3, 2021 

SUBJECT: 
Consideration of Resolution No. 5544-21 Authorizing the City Manager to Execute an 
Intergovernmental Agreement with the City of Durham for Police Services. 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:  
The Tualatin Police Department provides law enforcement services to the City of Durham under 
the current Intergovernmental Agreement which expires June 30, 2021.  The term of the new 
agreement will begin upon acceptance and approval by resolution by both City of Durham and City 
of Tualatin City Councils and will expire on June 30, 2026, unless terminated sooner as provided 
under the terms of this IGA. 

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS:  
In exchange for the City of Tualatin providing police services, City of Durham will pay the following 
amounts for the term of the agreement: 

 

 

 

 

Payments will be paid on a quarterly basis.  In addition, Durham shall pay any additional costs 
from other agencies that Tualatin incurs in providing these services.   

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

-Resolution No. 5544-21 
-Intergovernmental Agreement between the City of Tualatin and the City of Durham 

Year 1 FY 21/22 $151,815 

Year 2 FY 22/23 $157,888 

Year 3 FY 23/24 $164,200 

Year 4 FY 24/25 $170,770 

Year 5 FY 25/26 $177,600 


